
 

  

 

PARKS & TRAILS ALERT 
 

 
July 2, 2021 

      
Closure Notice – Johnstone Beach Access Park (Electoral Area G)  

Please be advised that the Johnstone Road Beach Access Park, located in French Creek, will be closed on 
July 6, 2021 from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. to repair an underground communications conduit used for the RDN’s 
sanitary sewer flow monitoring. If raining, the work would be postponed until the next dry day. 
 
Mallard Road may be used as an alternate beach access route. 
 

 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Wastewater Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-250-390-6560 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
 

Beach access to be closed 
during construction on July 
6 (or following dry day) 

Mallard Road Alternate 
Beach Access  
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